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DATE: January 22, 2015   
 
The Burbank Police Department would like to advise the community of a 
traffic advisory this afternoon, January 22, 2015.  In an effort to assist the 
public in avoiding possible traffic congestion during the visit of the Vice 
President of the United States, the following areas of the City should be 
avoided when possible to prevent travel delays: 
 
Thursday, January 22, 2015 

 Sherman Way and Vineland Avenue from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

 North Hollywood Way and Alameda Avenue from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

 Olive Avenue and Hollywood Way from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

 Alameda Avenue and 134 West Freeway 5:30 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
 
Note: There will be hard street closures at Forest Lawn and North 
Pass Avenue beginning at 4:00PM and lasting through 8:00PM.  
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